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Governor extends festival greetings on the occasion of Tam Ladu

Itanagar, Feb. 14: Governor Gen JJ Singh has extended sincere greetings to all the
people of Arunachal Pradesh on the auspicious occasion of Tam Ladu.

In his festival message, Governor said, I offer my prayers that the festivity
continues to help in preservation of the deeply rooted indigenous beliefs and cultural
ethos of the Mishmi brethren.

May our prayers evoke the blessings of Almighty and protect all of us from
natural calamities, Gen Singh wished, reports PRO to Governor.

Sd/- Ome Tayeng, Asst. PRO



